
 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you would 
like information about the Knights of Columbus and/or are 

interested in joining or are a member elsewhere and 
interested in transferring into our Council, please contact 

our Grand Knight, Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 or 
Financial Secretary Matt Reidy at 505-290-0237. 

  
Next meeting will be July 17, 2019 

The diocese of Baker 2019 

summer camps bring Catholic 

youth together to enjoy four 

days of fun under the sun 

enjoying God’s creation, 

growing in prayer, and 

deepening their relationship 

with Christ through the 

Eucharist. For further 

information please contact the parish office. 

 June 19-22 High School (grades 9-12) 

 July 10-13 Upper Elementary (Grades 4-6) 

 July 17-20 Middle School (grades 6-8) 

 

We have a wonderful opportunity to 

bring a presentation of “Faustina, 

Messenger of Divine Mercy” to our 

parish. It is a live production based 

on the Diary of Saint Faustina. Her 

story is one of overcoming doubt to 

fulfill the will of God. The cost of 

bringing this production to the 

Cathedral is $2,400. If you are 

interested in helping to bring this to our parish, a donation to Divine 

Mercy is appreciated. 

June Duties 

Albs: Sue Hutton 

Fonts:  Sue Hutton 

Have a fun and safe summer and 

we’ll see you all in the fall. 

 

BINGO is done for the summer. It will return 
in the Fall. 

We are starting a trial subscription for the next four months 

with “The Word Among Us”. For a $2.00 donation, you can 

pick up “The Word Among Us”. This will help offset the price. 

If the program goes well, we will continue, if not, it will end. 

If you  are interested, call or stop in the Parish office. Mount Angel Abby 

The Shalom Retreat is coming to Mount Angel Abby in August, 9-11, 

2019. This retreat offers a very intense focus on the healing of the 

inner person.  Featuring a powerful confession experience, time for 

reflection, adoration, spiritual counseling and anointing prayer. It will 

shine the Light of Christ into your heart and lead you to forgiveness, 

freedom, and healing! Please contact the office for more 

information. 

***CORRECTION*** 

In the Diocesan Chronicle, under Bishop Cary’s Schedule, the 

date for Steve Garza’s ordination is incorrect. The correct date 

is June 27th. 

FOOD FOR THE POOR 

To the Cathedral of St. Francis De Sales and Mission Family: 

Food For The Poor wishes to thank you for the welcome you 

extended to Fr. Gary Norman on our recent visit to your parish. 

On behalf of our brothers and sisters throughout the 

Caribbean and Latin America, we thank you for your 

compassion and care. We are all blessed by and grateful for 

your generosity. 

In Christ,  

The Food For The Poor Family 

MAGNIFICAT 

And Mary said: “My soul proclaims the greatness of the Lord; my spirit rejoices in 

God my savior. For he has looked upon his handmaid’s lowliness; behold, from now 

on will all ages call me blessed. The Mighty One has done great things for me, and 

holy is his name.  

His mercy is from age to age to those who fear him. He has shown might with his 

arm, dispersed the arrogant of mind and heart. He has thrown down the rulers from 

their thrones but lifted up the lowly. The hungry he has filled with good things; the 

rich he has sent away empty. 

He has helped Israel his servant, remembering his mercy, according to his promise to 

our fathers, to Abraham and to his descendants forever.” 


